To, 18.1.22
Diya India Foundation
402, Ansal Majestic Tower

Vikaspuri, New Dethi 110018

Subject — Letter of Appreciation for your effort towards this kind & benevolent act.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Greeting from the Kingsway Hospitals Nagpur.

We are writing this letter to express our deepest thanks to Diya India Foundation & its Supporter for
helping to arrange the required funds for the Patient Meghna Singh, who was suffering Acyanotic
congenital heart disease, Child was Admitted on 14 Jan 2022 and procedure conducted on 15% Jan
2022. She has been discharged in the stabie condition.

It was a significant contribution from your end by providing financial aid to under privileged to have
such high end medical treatment.

Thanks for your support and hope to continue the long term association with your orgnization.

Consultatnt Pediatric Cardiologist

Kingsway Hospitals Nagpur
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